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Community 
Council: 

Trossachs and Teith Ward,  
 
Callander Community Council   
 

Callandercc556@gmail.com 

  
 

Reporting 
Period: 

08/11/20 to 11/12//20 Compiled by Constable Lorna Deans 

 

Ward Plan 
Priorities 
 
 
 
 
 

Antisocial Behaviour  
 
You are concerned about antisocial behaviour including drunken behaviour.  
 
On the evening of 13/11/20 whilst officers were in the area of Bracklinn Road, 
Callander, they had reason to speak to a group of people.  One person was found to 
be in possession of a small amount of controlled drugs and was issued with a 
recorded police warning. 
 
On 16/11/20 there was an incident on the A84 just north of Callander where by a 
road maintenance worker was assaulted whilst carrying out their job.  The person 
responsible has been reported to the procurator fiscal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Road Safety 
 
You are concerned about speeding, dangerous driving and indiscriminate 
parking. 
  
On 12/11/20 a 2 vehicle road collision occurred on the A84 near to the junction of the 
A821.  One driver has been reported to the procurator fiscal for a road traffic offence. 
 
On 13/11/20 officers stopped a vehicle on Bracklinn Road, Callander due to no 
insurance.  The driver has been reported to the procurator fiscal. 
 
On 16/11/20 a large tree came down blocking the A84 at Leny Road, Callander.  
The road was closed and a diversion in place whilst the tree was removed. 
 
On 23/11/20 there was a collision involving 2 vehicles on the A84 near to 
Cambusmore quarry, resulting in the road being closed for some time. The driver 
of one of the vehicles has been reported to the procurator fiscal for a road traffic 
offence. 
 
On 30/11/20 a vehicle came off the road on the A84 at Kilmahog causing  
damage to fencing. 
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Theft 
 
You are concerned about homes being broken into and travelling criminals.  
 
Housebreaking update 
=================  
In June and August of 2019 two properties were broken in to (1 on Ancaster Road 
and 1 in Lagrannoch) and items stolen from within.  The person responsible has 
been traced.  A report has been sent to the procurator fiscal for these crimes. 

  

 Community Engagement and Reassurance 
 
It is important to you to have community officers who you know, who are accessible 
and who address local problems.  
 
 

You may have seen our “pop-up” police officer on Bridgend, Callander 
recently.  He was there to act as a reminder to drivers to watch their speed.  
He will be placed within various different locations around the Trossachs 
and Teith area. 
 
 
If anyone has any concerns they wish to raise or information regarding criminal 
activity in the area please contact PC Deans or PC King at Callander Police Office 
on 101 or TrossachsTeithCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
 
  

 
 
Other 
Incidents / 
Activity of 
note 
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Issues raised 
  
Community 
Council 
Feedback 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Community Officers are:   Constables Lorna Deans and Donald King based at Callander Police Office. 
 
The Community Policing Sergeant is Grant MacDonald based between Dunblane and Callander Police office. 
 
They can be contacted via the email address TrossachsTeithCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk or by phoning 101 
We regularly publish information on the ‘Forth Valley Police’ Facebook page and tweet using @StirlingPol 
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